
Class 1 Newsletter week ending Friday 26th June 

 

Dear Families,  

I hope that you have all had as positive a week as you possibly can 

under the circumstances. Thank You all so very much for your 

continued support and for providing great home learning 

opportunities. 

I am very much looking forward to welcoming back Years 2 and 3 in 

our class bubble on Tuesday. It has been great seeing our Key 

Worker children and Reception and Year 1 children happy in their 

bubbles this week…WELL DONE children. 

What’s been happening this week? 

Below you can see what has been going on at home this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You to our lovely readers who have shared their stories on 

Tapestry. I was very impressed with your fluency and expression.  

Well done. 

Keep up the great work everyone. 

 

Week commencing Monday 29th June 

Please see our Beachcombers Topic Map in our Learning Packs. This week it is the Innovate Challenge - It’s 

your turn to make your very own rock pool creature.  

Please continue to read at home and access Times Tables Rock Stars and Spelling Shed if you can. Weekly 

spellings will continue to be uploaded on Spelling Shed. I will email you all the WRM activities in 

preparation for next week. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Stay safe, Stay well. 

Very Best Wishes,  

Mrs Cawthra 


